
 
 
 
 

Heritage Institute of Technology, Kolkata 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
HRIT/0914/2587                                                                                                          Date : 08.05.2017 
 

 
 
As Wednesday (10/05/2017) has now been declared as an Institutional holiday, all students under 

autonomy are hereby informed that the schedule  of submission of Examination Fees along with filled in 

forms on Wednesday (10/05/2017), as notified in our earlier Notice No. HRIT/0914/2583 dated 08/05/2017, 

is rescheduled on Saturday (13/05/2017) at same time and place. 

 

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Siddhartha Ray 
Controller of Examinations 

 

 

 

 


